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15th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As lovely as it is to see the sun shining, we are aware that the weather forecast for our final week at school is currently predicting higher temperatures than what we have experienced this week.

We want to ensure that your children are in school, enjoying their learning and that they are as comfortable as possible.  To help with this, please send children into school next week in either their school PE kits or the school summer uniform.  The school PE kit is a red t shirt or polo shirt with black shorts and the school summer uniform is a summer dress or tailored school shorts with a white polo shirt (red polo shirt for those in key stage 1). Ties in Years 5 and 6 are not required for next week.

If your child is scheduled to take part in PE, we will either reschedule these for a morning session or we will cancel these if it is still too warm then. 

Please encourage your children to play in the shade when outside at school. We will also reinforce this message. Please be aware that we may shorten the length of our dinnertimes depending upon the temperature outside and other factors.

To help your child, please make sure that your children comes to school with a full and refillable water bottle. We would suggest possibly placing the partly filled bottle in the freezer the night before or adding ice cubes in the morning, to help the drink stay cool throughout the day.  Sun cream must be applied at home before children come into school and please consider sending your child in with a sun hat.

Thank you for your help and ongoing support.

Yours sincerely




Mr Williams
Head Teacher
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